
 

  

 
 
 
 

 
 

TO:  Lycoming Law Association  
 
FROM: Michael H. Collins, Esquire 
 
DATE:  December 20, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Fee Dispute Committee Report 2017 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 During calendar year 2017 there were four (4) fee disputes referred to the Committee.  

One was a leftover from late 2016 in which the Complainant did not respond after the attorney 

agreed to mediate.  There was a settlement in one case.  Of the other two cases submitted to me, 

due to conflicts one was referred to Jeff Yates (settled) and the other case referred to John Mott 

and is pending.   

 Other than that it was relatively a slow year for the Fee Dispute Committee which is good 

news. 

 


